
Tomorrow, Tuesday, May 9th there is a scheduled 

WATER SHUTOFF for Parking Plazas 29 and 31 

from 9:00 am until approximately 3 pm for a valve 

replacement.  

Please be sure to fill your bathtubs with water and 

when the water is turned back on, run your bathtub 

to clear all sediment from the pipes. Thank youl. 


